Animals Asia thanks You from the bottom of our heart!

Dear Team of Stichting Save the Moonbears,

thank you very much for your generous donations of a total of 1.570 €, which is currently even getting doubled!
We are delighted to have such generous people as you as our loyal supporters.

Today, a little sun bear named Aurora will play and wrestle
the day away with her new brothers and sisters. And
tonight, she will snuggle down in her cosy nest, her
tummy full and her heart happy.

Her 15 years in a cage behind her, now Aurora has the
home every bear deserves... all thanks to you.

We are particularly proud of this wonderful cooperation
which has been going on for ten long years.

What a wonderful friendship and what a precious support,
especially thanks to the irreplaceable Ciska the Hilster!

Whether we are denouncing atrocities, or running our rescue centres, or educating people about animal rights, or
again influencing the government and raising funds, our work never stops.

And it would not be possible without such dedicated animal friends like you, dear supporters from all over
The Netherlands!

I would like to conclude with these words from Jill, who won the Hong Kong Women of Hope Awards two weeks
ago:

"We feel so privileged to be supported by a network of compassionate people around the world who reject cruelty
and do what they can to end it. This award also applies to them. Without them there is no Animals Asia. | thank
you all with all my heart. "

Once again a big thank you
from our whole team and of
course from lovely Auroral

Bear hugs,

Mara
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Mara Finazzi
Major Donor Manager EU



